
 

GEARING UP FOR WINTER
 CLOTHING DRIVE

Please join the Pardee School in helping us collect cold-
weather clothing (long-sleeve shirts, sweaters, pants), hats

gloves, coats and winter boots for children
 between the sizes of newborn and Adult M. 

We accept both new and gently used donations. 

 

Donations are being collected at:
The Pardee School, 121 Bay State Road

Drive ends on December 19th


